
 
 
 
ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT:  Part-time Head Women’s Wresti ng Coach – sponsored by 
FSA 
 
 
Provides leadership and coaching to members and staff of the Nassau Community College 
Wrestling Program. The team competes on the NJCAA Division III level. Ensures that 
student-athletes meet all NJCAA and College academic requirements. Duties and 
responsibilities include but are not limited to: direction and oversight of the program; 
coaching, recruiting, team travel, practice, match day preparation, and management of staff; 
assists with non-conference scheduling. Provides effective management of matches, 
practices and supervision of staff; establishes a strong working relationship with the College 
and surrounding community by recruiting local talent, promoting attendance at matches and 
community functions; develop and curate meaningful relationships with Long Island high 
schools and wrestling community, NYC Beat the Streets and other reputable wrestling 
associations. Follows NJCAA, Region 15, and College rules and regulations; foster a culture 
of accountability and develops student-athletes academically, physically, mentally and 
emotionally for competition and life skills; optimizes and manages camps and clinics. Assists 
and supports the enrollment, academic persistence, retention and graduation for student-
athletes; demonstrates effectiveness in monitoring student-athletes academic progress, 
retention, graduation, and eligibility status; promotes academic progress of student athletes 
by working closely with Compliance and Academic Student Services; assists in enforcing 
academic support services/activities; i.e. study hall, tutoring, academic advising, life skills, 
etc. Supports the sports medicine staff to ensure student athlete welfare. Promotes and 
champions equity, diversity and inclusion and actively engages, educates and empowers 
student-athletes in DEI initiatives and trainings. Performs other special assignments as 
assigned by the Director of Athletics.  
 
Bachelor's degree required; master’s degree preferred.  A high degree of professional and 
personal integrity and respect for the values of the College is essential. Collegiate wrestling 
coaching experience preferred.  Strong organizational and effective communication skills and 
a thorough knowledge and understanding of NJCAA rules and regulations are required.  
Proven ability to lead and manage people with demonstrated success in teaching the skills 
and fundamentals of the sport; ability to organize and motivate student-athletes to a 
maximum performance level in sports fitness and academic achievement required. 
Recognized in the wrestling community as a reliable and knowledgeable leader and team 
builder possessing a strong work ethic with high integrity. Proven experience in recruiting 
highly motivated/qualified student-athletes and maintaining compliance with all NJCAA, 
Region 15, and College rules and policies essential. Demonstrated advocacy for promoting 
an equitable, diverse and inclusive culture and learning environment for student-athletes.  
 
Background and/or credit check may be required.  
 
Candidate must submit cover letter, resume and 3 references from past coaching positions.  
 
 
Interested candidates, please submit documents to:  
AJ Wynder, Assistant Athletic Director:  Arthur.Wyn der@ncc.edu  


